
Calling VSU Undergrads For Research Submissions!! 

7th Annual Southeast Preeminent Regional               

Research & Creative Endeavors Conference 
 

GURC Conference will be held at the University of North Georgia on the           

Gainesville Campus November 2-3, 2018.  
 

Travel money and transportation assistance are available.  

Inquiries due September 7th & Abstracts due September 21st 

 

Contacts: Dr. L. Lovern llovern@valdosta.edu  

Dr. J. Drake djdrake@valdosta.edu                    

Yanet Garcia Graduate Assistant ygarcia@valdosta.edu 


